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The Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT’s) work program and the associated budget are subject to periodic reviews to ensure fiscal responsibility and compliance. These reviews must include the Program and Resource Plan, the 36-Month Cash Forecast and the Five-Year Finance Plan. The August Revenue Estimating Conference projected a loss of $1.359B of revenue thru FY 25/26; the largest loss is in current fiscal year (FY 20/21): $430.61M. The FY 20/21 revenue reduction equates to a loss of $760.3M in state allocations.

Upon review, the open solicitation for new “Funding Requests” through the Shared-Use Nonmotorized (SUN) Trail program for inclusion in the Tentative Five-Year Work Program is cancelled until further notice. The solicitation was officially announced in the FAR – Volume 46, Number 175, September 8, 2020 publication. Please contact Robin Birdsong, FDOT SUN Trail Program Manager, at robin.birdsong@dot.state.fl.us or (850)414-4922 if you have questions.
